
 

 

Happy National Volunteer Week 2019! 

 

During National Volunteer Week, we would like to take this opportunity to thank our volunteers, 
partners and schools for enriching the lives of the students we are privileged to serve.  

PALS would not exist without your time, energy, commitment and enthusiasm. We owe so much 
to you, the folks who find the time to make our community a better place.  For some, 
volunteering is about giving, but for you it seems to be a way of life! 

Whether it is serving breakfast, mentoring a student, supporting literacy, being a work-site 
supervisor, coaching a team, donating material resources, (to mention only a few!) you each 
continue to impact the lives of our students. They benefit daily from your commitment to caring 
and helping.   

Volunteering is multi-faceted in its importance to our society.  It enriches us all and brings us 
together as a community.  

Here’s to our dedicated partners, volunteers and school staff who make a difference in the life 
of a child and in the future of our community.   

Thank you for all you do!  

Sincerely, 

 

Deborah Fisher 
Susan Tipper 
PALS Coordinators 


